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     Minutes of October 18, 2007 
 
A meeting of the Board of Health was held on Thursday, October 18, 2007 in the Louis Costa Meeting 
Room located on the first floor at the Municipal Building. The meeting was called to order at 6:06P.M.  
Present were Board Members Virginia MacDonald R.N., Donald Gillis, Barbara Cannon and Kevin 
O’Brien, Health Director. 
 

¾ The Board reviewed and approved by a 3-0 vote the Minutes of August 30, 2007. 
 

The Board reviewed and approved by a 3-0 vote the Director’s Reports for August and 
September 2007.  

  
¾ The Board reviewed and approved by a 3-0 vote the Public Health Nurse’s Reports for 

August and September 2007. 
 

¾ The Board reviewed and approved by a 3-0 vote the Monthly Statistics for August and 
September 2007. 

 
¾ The Board reviewed and approved by a 3-0 vote the Proposed Permit Fee increases to 

become effective January 1, 2008. 
 

¾ The Board acknowledged a Thank You letter from the Public Health Museum regarding 
recent gifts given to the Museum from the Hull Board of Health. 

 
¾ The Board reviewed and discussed the Timeline for the 2008 Town Meeting Articles. 

 
They’re being no further business a motion was made to adjourn; the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm. 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 27, 2007 at 6:00pm in the Municipal Building.    
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